Kura Street, Titahi Bay, Porirua 5022 Phone: 04 236 8399 Fax: 04 236 8302 email: office@titahibay.school.nz

Dear Parents and Caregivers

Netball Prize Giving - Tuesday 20 September

On **Tuesday 20 September** we will hold a prize giving for our netball teams in the school hall. This will be held between 1.20pm and 2.10pm. It is an opportunity to celebrate the successes of our tamariki, as well as offering our thanks to our coaches, managers and parent helpers. We will begin with a shared lunch. Please send your child to school with a plate and have them take it to the staffroom before school. During the afternoon we will present trophies to recognise sportsmanship, achievement and improvement.

Could you please return your netball uniform on Tuesday 20th as well, take it to the school office and get your \$15 refund.

You are welcome to join us to help us celebrate the season.

Kind regards,

Janelle Reid